
BULLETIN
Acute Care Hospital Redevelopment News for Physicians in the Community

Issue 4 - April 2011

Planned service reductions during 
LHSC’s adult mental health care  

program move
All adult acute mental health care services at LHSC are moving to new 
spaces at Victoria Hospital, April 11-29, 2011.

As a result of the move, please note that Coordinated Intake will be 
closed to referrals on Thursday, April 14 and Friday, April 15, 2011. 
Reduced service will be offered on Monday, April 18, with full service 
resuming on Tuesday, April, 19, 2011.

There are additional planned service reductions during the move weeks. 
Please see the move and service reduction schedule on the reverse.

For more information about LHSC’s adult mental health care move, 
please visit www.lhsc.on.ca/About_Us/Restructuring/mhmove.htm.

St. Joseph’s Hospital  
Perinatal program  

move to LHSC

All perinatal program services  
currently located at St. Joseph’s Health 
Care, London, including the tertiary 
care obstetrical and neonatal intensive 
care units, begin moving to Victoria 
Hospital, LHSC on Saturday,  
June 4, 2011. Obstetricians at  
St. Joseph’s Hospital will be moving to 
LHSC with the program.

Please continue with your high-risk 
referrals to St. Joseph’s until June 4. 
Low risk or moderate risk patients in 
London should continue to be referred 
to either LHSC or St. Joseph’s  
Hospital. 

After June 4, all patients will need to 
be referred to LHSC for all levels of 
perinatal care.

All registered patients will receive  
patient information brochures with 
more details about the move and what 
it will mean for them.

OTHER UPCOMING MOVES:

May 15-16, 2011
LHSC’s Paediatric Medical Day Unit (PMDU)
On May 15 and 16, LHSC’s PMDU will be relocating within  
Victoria Hosptial to brand new space in zone B, level 1. There will be 
no changes to the referral process and phone and fax numbers for this 
program and its clinics will remain the same. Patients and families have 
been notified of this move directly.

June 4, 2011
St. Joseph’s Hospital Developmental Follow up Clinic (DFC)
The DFC currently located at St. Joseph’s Hospital will be moving to 
zone B, level 1 of LHSC’s Victoria Hospital on June 4, 2011. This unit 
will be consolidating with the services of LHSC’s Paediatric Medical 
Day Unit. Patients and families have been notfied of this move directly.

www.lhsc.on.ca/About_Us/Restructuring/mhmove.htm


LHSC ADULT MENTAL HEALTH CARE MOVE AND SERVICE REDUCTION SCHEDULE 2011
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

APRIL 1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11
Moving:
- Trauma
- Day Treatment
- Reception 

12
Closed:
- Trauma
- Day Treatment
- Reception

Moving:
- Consultation 
Liaison

13
Closed:
- Day Treatment
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services 
(p.m.)

Reduced  
Service:
- Trauma (open to 
urgent/emergent 
clients only)

Moving:
- Consultation 
Liaison

14
Closed:
- Coordinated 
Intake (closed to 
referrals) 
- Day Treatment
- Urgent  
Consultation 
Clinic (p.m.)

Moving:
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services

15
Closed:
- Coordinated 
Intake (closed to 
referrals)
- Day Treatment

Moving:
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services
- Urgent  
Consultation 
Clinic

16

17 18
Closed:
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services

Reduced  
Service:
- Coordinated 
Intake
- Urgent  
Consultation 
Clinic

19
Closed:
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services

20
Closed:
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services

Moving:
- Inpatient care

21
Closed:
- General Adult 
Acute Mental 
Health Services

22 23

24 25 26
Reduced  
Service:
- Prevention & 
Early Intervention  
on Psychosis 
(PEPP)

27
Moving:
- Prevention & 
Early Intervention  
on Psychosis 
(PEPP)

28
Moving:
- Prevention & 
Early Intervention  
on Psychosis 
(PEPP)

29
Closed:
- Prevention & 
Early Intervention  
on Psychosis 
(PEPP)

Moving:
- Geriatric Mental 
Health Clinic

30

MAY 1 2
Closed:
- Geriatric Mental 
Health Clinic


